
OPCAT visit to the Special Foster Home for Children with Disabilities of the 

Károlyi István Child Care Centre, Fót   

 

 

On 21 July 2015, staff members of the Office of the Commissioner for Fundamental Rights, 

acting as national preventive mechanism, conducted an unannounced visit to the Special 

Foster Home for Children with Disabilities and Special Needs of the Károlyi István Child 

Care Centre. At that time, children with disabilities were on holiday, so the visiting team paid 

another visit to the institution on 13 August 2015. Colleagues interviewed the children and the 

personnel taking care of them, examined the premises and equipment of the foster home and 

consulted the relevant documents. A report will be published on the findings and results of the 

inspection. 

 

 
 

Members of the visiting team were: 

- Sándor Gurbai, lawyer, head of delegation, 

- Gábor Izsák, lawyer, 

- Ágnes Kozicz, lawyer, 

- Rita Rostás, psychologist, pedagogue. 

 

 

 

 


